
 

Week of: Oct. 2-Oct.6 
 
 

Kennedy Catholic MS/HS News 

A Message from Mrs. Halicki 

      As we enter the month of October, 
the days are getting shorter and the 
weather is changing. Here are just a 
few dress code reminders. With the 
cooler weather, students are permitted 
to wear solid maroon, gold/yellow, 
black, gray, or white sweaters, 
cardigans, and crew neck sweatshirts 
over their collared shirts. There should 
not be large logos, prints on shirts, or 
collegiate wear. Students are not 
permitted to wear shawls, blankets, or 
coats in school. Please see pages 5-6 in 
Student/Parent Handbook for more 
information.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s Happening This Week 

10.2- Mercyhurst Univ. here 2:15PM 

        -Wear a pink shirt for Breast Cancer  

         Awareness (uniform pants and shoes  

         required) 

 

10.3  -Mass 7:30 in Chapel 

 

10.04 –Open House KC 6:00PM 

    

10.05 –NO SCHOOL KC only   

         -Teachers in-service at IU5 

 

10.6– Regular Schedule 

. 
Upcoming dates- NO SCHOOL Oct. 9, 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                             
 
 
Thursday -1.12 –Mass 1:30 in gymnasium 
                              
                              
Friday- 1.13 –NO SCHOOL 
                       -Teacher In-service 8:00-200PM 

         
 
  .                       
                       
                       
 
 

 

 

 

Reminder - The Homecoming dance for grades 9-12 is scheduled for October 14th. Ladies, please make 

sure you have your dresses approved by Mrs. Halicki or Mrs. Mindicino no later than Friday, October 7th. 

Tickets will be sold until Friday, October 13th during lunch. The price is $15.00 for individual tickets and 

$25.00 per couple.  

Reminder - There will be no school for students on Thursday, October 5th and on Monday October 9, 

2023 for staff and students.   

 Reminder - There will be an open house at Kennedy Catholic MS/HS on Wednesday, October 4, 2023 at 

6:00PM. Parents are welcome to meet the staff and follow their child’s schedule. 

Progress Reports-Parents, progress reports will be available on Gradelink this week. Continue to 

monitor student’s progress as well. Please email teachers with any questions or concerns. If you are 

having difficulty accessing the progress reports please contact Miss Zreliak at 

azreliak@kennedycatholicschools.org. 

KC Cancer Awareness Day-Monday, October 2nd, students may wear a pink shirt to school for the 

beginning of Breast Cancer Awareness month. They must wear uniform pants with the shirts.  

KC Color Run- This event will take place Sunday, Oct 15th. Please contact Reganne O’Brien at 

robrien@kennedycatholicschools.org for more information.  

 

 
Reminders 

Kennedy Catholic Office Hours are Monday through Friday from 7:30-3:30PM 
Students are tardy after 7:55 AM each day. If late, students must sign-in and get a pass from the 
Front Office. 
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